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July 30, 1964 

The Reporter 
660 Madison Avenue 
New York 21, N.I, 

Gentl 

I am writing in regard to the July 16 article, "A Recollection 
of Michael Sohwemer" whioh describes his work at the Meridian Com­
munity Center, This waa a very fine article and one viiich we feel 
oan be helpful in interpreting our work to people who might be en­
couraged to contribute to the building and operation of other cen­
ters across the state. 

If possible, we would appreciate your sending us as many 
prints of the article as possible (200-300), If this is impossible, 
let me know whatever requirements or under what terms we oan secure 
copies. 

Very truly yours, 

f 
(Miss) Amiell Ponder, Coordinator 
COFO Community Centers 
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